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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 20th November 2006
Question 23
Question: Councillor Karen Warren
“To ask the Manager to confirm that a clear commitment was given to the residents of Bolbrook Close, that when a social housing project at the top of their road was completed, that the road surface on Bolbrook Close would be completely resurfaced, when the Manager will be in a position to have this road surface re-surfaced, and if he will make a statement on the matter?"

Reply:

The Housing Department had several consultations with the local Residents  Association which culminated in an extensive list of estate improvement works to be carried out in conjunction with infill housing at Bolbrook Close.  These works have been carried out to the satisfaction of the Residents Association.

No commitment was given to resurface the roads at Bolbrook Close and  Drive. 

South Dublin County Council’s Roads & Traffic Department has been requested to examine the matter with a view to including the works in the 2007 Road Maintenance Programme. In addition, residents have been notified that Bolbrook Close and Bolbrook Drive are being considered for inclusion in the Footpath Repair Programme for 2007, subject to inspection by the Area Engineer and funds being available.  

